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Date and time:  
Mon, 09/28/2015 - 06:22  

 

 

Masters students in Population studies and monitoring and evaluation presented their projects on 
24th and 25th of September at Room 215. Their supervisors as well as academic staff members 
were present too in order to give comments and recommendation that will help the respective 
students prepare adequately for defense towards the end of the year. 

 


